
 

 

 

Moriarty 
 

1942 Tyler Street                                                                                                                                                                      Tel.: 954-920-8550 
Hollywood, FL 33121                

July 17, 2024 
 
TO:   Town of Surfside – Public Works Dept. 
          9293 Harding Avenue 
          Surfside, Florida 33154 
 
Attn:  Randy Stokes - Public Works Director 
Enrique Doce - Interim Town Manager 
Mark Blumstein – Interim Town Attorney 
 

FROM CONTRACTOR: 
John Moriarty and Associates of Florida, Inc. 

1942 Tyler Street 
Hollywood, FL 33020 

 

PROJECT NOTICE #016                                               Sent via E-Mail 

 
RE:   Seaway Residences Project 
         9080-9149 Collins Avenue 
         Town of Surfside Permit #2023-004405 
         FDOT Permit #2023-H-691-00025 
          
Town of Surfside,  
 
Please be advised that with the permission of the Town of Surfside; we will be conducting “quiet work” inside our 
Seaway Project (9149 Collins Ave) on the weekend.  The scope of work includes cleaning, painting, caulking, general 
touch-ups, and other miscellaneous finish work inside the building. There will be no construction work or activities 
that generate noise or disturbances outside. The quiet work will be conducted from 9:00AM to 5:00PM each 
Saturday and Sunday for the next four weeks, beginning on this Saturday, July 20th, and ending August 18th. All 
activities will be carried out with the utmost consideration for the surrounding area, adhering to local regulations, 
guidelines, and safety protocols. 
 
We appreciate your understanding as we strive to complete our work and complete the project as quickly and safely 
as possible. 

 

Regards,  
Moriarty Project Manager – Jason Roth 
 
_________________ 


